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MEMORANDUM ---------- June 17, 1983 
TO: Bishop Mugavero 
FROM: Monsignor Brown 

RE: Father Romano Ferraro 

;, 

As YOU requested, I spoke with Bishop Bevilacqua regarding Father Ferraro's request for an assignment in 
the! dioc.røt.e.. B..iShOP Bevilacqua al.so consulted with Dr.. 
Gan'hcin. "'\1e aré; in agreement that an assignment in the 
diocèse woûì'd Be too mu~h of a risk. Bis.hop Bevelacqua recommends that YOU wri~e to him as follows: "It would not be appropriate for you to be assigned in 
the diocese of Brooklyn. I urge you to seek an assignment 
outside the diocese." 
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CC: Bishop Bevilacqua 
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